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From: Kassandra Mouzis Brudenell 
Sent: Friday, 2 July 2021 11:36 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: No extension on state of emergency

Not that you corrupt  will listen but .... 
 
 
We’re not stupid, we know exactly what you’re up to.  

 Your fake strains are beyond a joke.... 
your lockdowns are nonsense and we know it’s all unconstitutional.  
 
For any of you who are parents ... shame on you and I’ll pray for your children.  
 

   
Sincerely  
Kassandra Mouzis Brudenell 
--  
Kind Regards,  
 
Kassandra Mouzis Brudenell 
Content Producer | Project Manager  
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